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December 2020 Newsletter Update 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

Please note that this paper copy is an update to the ‘December Fun Newsletter’ in the News section of the School App.  
This final paper copy of 2020 is to ensure that no one misses out on the Christmas fun (this will also be posted on the 
School App).  Please continue to refer to the Christmas Fun Calendar for the important dates coming up in Brediland. 
 
This Friday is our school Christmas Jumper Day.  Thank you to all families that have already supported this by making 
a donation via Parent Pay, just a reminder that we are asking for £1.00 donation per family, which will go towards 
our school funds.  We are looking forward to seeing everyone wearing something with a Christmas theme.  Please 
remember though that we do not want you to go to any expense for this, a piece of tinsel is enough to join in the fun!   
 
Tuesday 15th December, as voted for by the children is Crazy Christmas Hair Day.  This is just for fun, so please do 
not go to any expense! 
 

Class Christmas Baubles (Bubbles) Panto Parties: Thursday 17th December is when our class bubbles will be 
transformed into ‘Christmas Baubles’, to replace the parties that we usually have altogether in the hall. Children 
should come dressed in party clothes on the day.  An online pantomime, Cinderella, has been purchased, to be 
shown in classes, at the same time across the school.  Christmas crackers, sweets, crisps etc will be provided, to 
be laid out on each child’s desk, to enjoy during the panto.  
Children who are learning from home will be provided with their own pack of Christmas treats and will be able 
to watch the pantomime too (school staff will be in touch with each parent/carer to arrange this). 

 
Filming is underway for Brediland’s Christmas Show; children and staff have all worked hard to ensure we are still 
able to have a traditional Christmas Show.  We can’t wait to share this with all parent/carers via google classroom at 
11am on Friday 18th December. 
 
We are happy to announce the Christmas Show will also be available to purchase on DVD for £3.00 per copy (with 
proceeds going to school funds).  Please place your order via Parent Pay; DVD orders will be issued to children on 
Friday 18th December.  If you are unable to access Parent Pay please get in touch with school office who can offer 
support.  If you have opted not to join Parent Pay, contact school office who can take your DVD order over the phone. 
 
    School closes at 2:30pm on Friday 18th December and reopens on Wednesday 6th January 2021. 
As we move towards the end of 2020 I hope we can all look forward to a happier year in 2021.  I can’t thank children, 
staff, families and the whole school community enough for working with us, during what for some families, has been a 
terrible year.  I would also like to thank the PTFA, particularly Mrs Clark for her support throughout. 
 
I hope you all love the Christmas Show as much as we do and when the Christmas holidays finally arrive, I hope you 
all have a really happy, restful and peaceful time with your family. 
 
Best wishes to all of you from all at Brediland! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

Mrs MC Temple 
Head Teacher 


